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Kelly Tayara

From: PCD
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 9:47 AM
To: Kelly Tayara; City Admin
Subject: FW: Wyatt Apartment comments

 
 
Jane Rasely 
Planning and Community Development 
City of Bainbridge Island 
(206) 780-3758 
jrasely@bainbridgewa.gov 
 

From: Joan Phillips [mailto:joan2113@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 7:49 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Wyatt Apartment comments 
 
Kelly Tayara, 
  
I am writing this in response to the notice in regards to comments on the Wyatt Apartments, and I  
am requesting that you send this to the appropriate department, as well as to the members of the  
city council, as I do not have email addresses for anyone other than for you. 
  
I am concerned that there is not enough attention being paid to how much water we have available  
on the island, and whether there is actually enough water for all of the developments that are being  
approved, including the one on Wyatt Way. 
  
There is a Sole Source Aquifer here, and the future of the entire island is in jeopardy with the  
possibility of there not being enough water, due to lack of adequate planning and monitoring. 
  
I want to know that the council has studied this issue, and is convinced and can demonstrate  
that there is enough water for the existing residents, as well as for any new projects, before any  
further developments are approved.  I want to hear this information directly from the city council  
in response to this email. 
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Joan Phillips 


